
 

SEASON 2 COVID RESTRICTIONS UPDATE 

Albury Basketball Association are currently working on a “Return to Basketball” over 

the coming weeks. 

With NSW Public Health Orders still not allowing for “Community Sport” we are 

hoping to have a CovidSafe Return Plan in place for Season 2 to resume in November. 

Please note that Season 2 may look a little different to Season 1. In order to have players back on the 

court, restrictions will be even tighter to ensure that we follow the Guidelines stipulated by the NSW 

Government. We all have a part to play in keeping Community Sport Covid Safe. 

One of the key points to remember is there may be some limitations regarding vaccination 

requirements for ALL participants aged 16 and over.  

Once NSW Government restrictions become a little clearer regarding Community Sport reopening, 

along with the guidelines required from the Albury City Council for the LJSC Facility itself, we will 

release more detailed information on the resumption of our Domestic Competitions. 

We ask you to please continue to be patient as we continue to plan the way forward. 

Albury Basketball Association   


